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March 30, 2017
BEEpreK-3, LLC
Delia Richards

Washington, DC 

Dear Ms. Richards 
Thank your organization for applying to become an Approved Trainer with the Office of the State Superintendent of Education, Division of Early Learning. Your organization’s application has been reviewed and approved at the Advanced Level. Congratulations!
Your organization is now approved to train in the following core knowledge area(s) and level(s).

	Core Knowledge Area(s)
	Level(s)

	Inclusive Practices 
Diversity: Family, Language, Culture, and Society
	Advanced 


Certification expires on January 30, 2020.  We value your commitment to the professional development of the early childhood workforce in Washington, DC. 

If you need additional information about your application you may contact Dale Brown at osse.dcchildcareconnections@dc.gov or 202-829-2500.

Thank you, 
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Julie Wennekes, Supervisor of Professional Development
Division of Early Learning (DEL)
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